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October 3, 2024 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

 

 

Subject: Project Postponement for Contract D13TOW.12541. 

 

County: Buncombe 

 

Project Description: I-40/I-240/I-26 Light and Heavy Towing and Recovery Program 

 

Due to extreme conditions brought on by Tropical Storm Helene, the North Carolina Department of 

Transportation is postponing contract D13TOW.12541 I-40/I-240/I-26 Light and Heavy Towing and 

Recovery Program. This project will be readvertised at a later date. The Department apologizes for any 

inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Chad Loftis 

Division Contracts Engineer 

 

 

cc: Tim Anderson, P.E., Division Engineer 

 Chris Deyton, P.E., Deputy Division Engineer 

 Scott Killough, Division Maintenance Engineer 

 Anna Henderson, P.E., Assistant Division Maintenance Engineer 

 Nathan Moneyham, P.E., Division Construction Engineer 

 Jody Lawrence, Assistant Division Construction Engineer 

 Steve Cannon, P.E., Division 13 Project Development Engineer 

 Chris Medlin, P.E., District 2 Engineer 

 Jennifer Portanova, P.E., CPM, State Traffic Systems Operations Engineer 

 Doug Hayes, Traffic Incident Management Coordinator 

 Durwin Rice, Regional Traffic Incident Management Coordinator 

 Chad Franklin, Regional ITS Engineer 

 Brendan Merithew, P.E., Division Project Team Lead 
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